Fox Lake Fire Protection District

306 Washington St. P.O. Box 237 Ingleside, IL 60041 (847) 587-3312 • Fax: (847) 587-0895 www.flfpd.org

Board of Trustees

Lynn Soderlund

Linda Walleck

James Wipper

Fire Chief
Ronald S. Hoehne

District 5 Representative Judy Martini



March 25, 2021

Dear Representative Martini,

I respectfully ask that you reappoint Fox Lake Fire Protection District Trustee Lynn Soderlund to a 3-year term this coming May. Her current appointment expires at that time, and it would be extremely beneficial to our department and the citizens that we serve and protect if you would consider having her approved for another term by the Lake County Board.

Trustee Soderlund first got appointed in the year 2015 to replace a trustee that voluntarily retired. She had been very instrumental in the transformation of a municipal department being operated by the Village of Fox Lake, to a total fire protection district, which became official in March of 2016 when the Village residents approved annexing into the district. As you know, this is beneficial to not only the District and Village, but for all the residents now having the same Fire and Ambulance tax rates.

Trustee Soderlund has invested a lot of time and energy in helping our department become properly staffed with trained personnel, upgrading our equipment and vehicles, and keeping a balanced budget with the limited funds that we currently receive.

I truly believe she deserves the chance to help complete all the projects and programs that have been underway since she was first appointed in 2015. Trustee Soderlund has proven to be an asset to the Fox Lake Fire Protection District and has made herself available whenever we have needed her assistance.

If you have any questions, feel free to call me anytime at 847-366-3120.

Respectfully,

Ronald S. Hoehne

Fire Chief

Fox Lake Fire Protection District